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2016 ESQG Board 

Theresa Schoonover, President 

Karen Anderson, Vice President 

Dixie Sutton, Treasurer 

Carol Smith, Historian 

Open – Secretary 

 

April 12th Guild Meeting Highlights 

Nancy Murphy – Wool Applique – Nancy 

will share with us several of her wool 

applique quilts. 

Show and Tell  

 

 

 

Nancy Murphy – Wool Applique Demo – Nancy has graciously agreed to 

a mini workshop/demo on wool applique.    & Quilts of Love 

 

Irene Compton - The 2017 ESQG Raffle Quilt. There will be mini, hands-

on workshops to practice. Bring your machines if you would like to do 

the interfacing method. Kits will be given out - 16 Guild members are 

needed. A small sample of the quilt will be available to view. 

 

Lunch will be provided! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Jane Borkowski    04/18 

Peggy Chiniewicz   04/14 

Joanne Davie    04/14 

Donna Gierveld    04/14 

Rosemary (Rosie) Jepson   04/08 

Marlene Marlowe   04/17 

Sharon Rehrig    04/15 

 


